
September 1, 2008

Postdoctoral Position in Number Theory at the University of Lethbridge

The number theory group at the University of Lethbridge invites applications for a postdoctoral
position for the year 2009-2010, with the possibility of an extension to a second year. Candidates
must have completed a Ph.D. by June 2009. The successful candidate is expected to conduct
independent research, collaborate and interact with the number theory group, and teach at most
two single-semester undergraduate courses. The salary for this position (teaching included) is
$40, 000 (CAD) and the starting date is July 1, 2009.

The interests of the group include algebraic dynamics, analytic number theory, arithmetic geometry,
and L-functions. For further information, please consult:

http://www.cs.uleth.ca/~kadiri/Number-Theory/numbertheory.html

Applicants must provide

(1) a curriculum vitae,

(2) a research proposal,

(3) three letters of recommendation.

These may be sent by mail, email, or fax to

Dragos Ghioca
Department of Mathematics and Computer Science
University of Lethbridge
4401 University Drive West
Lethbridge, AB
Canada T1K 3M4
dragos.ghioca@uleth.ca
Fax: (403)317-2882

Review of applications will begin on November 15, 2008, but applications received after that date
may be considered until the position is filled


